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Comments: To USFS:

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your draft environmental assessment and finding of no significant

impact for the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.

 

I support this Withdrawal.

 

We have a right to clean water. We want to preserve our pristine lands and wildlife habitats.

 

I ask USFS to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

 

Thank you for considering my comments.


